





To:		SMG12





From:		T1P1.5 





Subject:		LCS Architecture 








T1P1.5 expresses thanks for the ongoing support provided by SMG12 in standardization of Location Services.





Recently, T1P1.5 has been considering architectural enhancements for Location Services in the context of new proposals.  The new proposals have been developed with the aim of evolving the existing architecture.  It will be necessary for LCS enhancements to be backwards compatible with our existing architecture.





It is anticipated that as T1P1.5 reviews and clarifies the new proposals we will solicit feedback from SMG12 with respect to GSM architectural considerations.
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